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Please support funding for community resilience training and support in Multnomah 

County (and all of Oregon). There is nothing more critical than supporting people in 

the event of a large emergency event, not to mention the more frequent climate 

change events that are happening now. 

 

I respectfully request that stable funding be provided for community resilience hubs. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Erickson 

Portland resident and NET volunteer 


